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Healthy Habits





	If your child will dismiss school a different way please be sure to write me a note or e-mail me the day before the change of schedule. Do not e-mail me the changes the day they will be made, as I may not have an opportunity to check my e-mail before dismissal. Thank you for your consideration!





I want to remind parents to not send their children to school in flip flops.  These are fun summer foot wear, but can cause dangers in the classroom and on the playground.


Remember to talk with your child about their daily snack.  Ask them if they tried anything new and liked it.








Dismissal Information





You are probably a little curious to know about me since I will be teaching your children all year.  


I grew up in Cumberland, MD.  At a young age I knew I wanted to be a teacher.  I graduated from Fort Hill High School and then from Hood College with my Bachelor’s Degree in Early Childhood Education.  I am married to Chris Barnhart (the P.E. teacher at Thurmont Primary School ) and we have an eleven year old daughter who attends Thurmont Middle School.


This is my sixth year here at Whittier, and my sixteenth year teaching in Frederick County.  I am so excited to be here in the Pre-K program working with all of your delightful learners! 


I know we are going to have a fabulous year and I am looking forward to working with you and your children.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns!


jantia.barnhart@fcps.org�240-236-3121








Welcome to the wonderful world of half day Pre-K!  I am so excited to be starting your children on their educational journey!


We will be learning a lot about letters and their sounds this year.  Hopefully we will even be able to start some beginning reading later in the year.  We will learn how to write our names, and recognize them in print.


In math, we will be working with numbers and counting.  We will use a variety of different manipulatives to practice our counting skills!  We will be very busy!
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We are in need of some classroom supplies that we will use throughout the year.  If you are able to donate any of the following, it would be greatly appreciated:





*Dixie cups for snack
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Get in touch with Mrs. Barnhart!





Additional Information…





Communication is extremely important in the education of your children.  If you have any questions, concerns, or something that you want to share with me, I look forward to hearing from you.


Here’s how to get in touch with Mrs. Barnhart:


Email:  jantia.barnhart@fcps.org�Phone: 240.236.3133��You can always send a note to school in your child’s folder.  It will be checked every day here at school! I will respond as quickly as I can.








Bring a jacket if it’s cold.


Bring a change of clothes in a bag with your child’s name on it in case of accidents.


Send back all emergency forms to school as soon as possible! 





Reminders





Thank you to all those parents who welcomed Mrs. Stacho and myself into their homes to visit with you and your families.  We are lucky and grateful to have had the opportunity to meet with you!


Thank you in advance to all parents for your continued support and involvement in your child’s education! There will be information to follow about volunteering!








	Please sign up on sign-up genius as to what snack you are willing to provide for the entire class. You will only need to sign up for one day a month. Please type all items you are bringing in to school only using one line on sign-up genius. Thank you in advance for all of your generous donations!





Snack Reminder 





Thank You!








NO SCHOOL- Labor Day�Monday, September 7th 


NO SCHOOL- Rosh Hashanah�Monday, September 14th 


NO SCHOOL- Yom Kippur/Fair Day�Wednesday, September 23rd 


2 hour early dismissal�Friday, September 25th 


	AM hours – 9:00-10:25


	PM hours – 11:50-1:25








Upcoming Events
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